
 
 

 
  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

   
  

 
 

   
  

   
 

 
 

 
 

  
 

 
 

 
  

  
 

ACM Softball and Soccer Field Irrigation Project 
BPM044296 
Pre-bid: Wednesday, May 29, 2024 @ 10:00 a.m. 
Due: Thursday, June 06, 2024 @ 2:00 p.m. 

ALLEGANY COLLEGE OF MARYLAND 
INFORMATION FOR PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS 
ACM Softball and Soccer Field Irrigation Project 
Due: June 06, 2024 at 2:00pm 

Request for Softball and Soccer Field Irrigation Project 

Allegany College of Maryland invites sealed proposals for the enhancement of the quality of the existing 
softball and soccer fields on campus through the installation of an irrigation system. This will 
simultaneously improve experiences of our students and expand opportunities for use among our 
community. Additional information may be obtained at the following link: 
Bid Solicitation: BPM044296 www.allegany.edu/rfp Prospective bidders should direct questions to Mr. 
Adam Phipps, Director of Physical Plant, at 301-784-5262 or aphipps@allegany.edu. A pre-bid meeting 
will be held on Wednesday, May 29th @ 10:oo a.m. in the College Center – Special Functions room 113 
at the Allegany College of Maryland Cumberland Campus. 
Sealed bids in duplicate should be delivered to the following: 
"Softball and Soccer Field Irrigation Project” 
Sherry Buffenmyer 
Director of Fiscal Affairs 
Allegany College of Maryland 
12401 Willowbrook Road, SE 
Cumberland, MD 21502 
2. All bids must be received by 2 p.m. on Thursday, June 06, 2024 
3. All bids must include manufacturer and capacity. 
Award of the bid will be at a later date after an analysis of all proposals. Allegany College of Maryland 
reserves the right to reject any or all proposals and request other proposals. Allegany College of 
Maryland reserves the right to accept any proposal it feels is in the best interest of the College. 
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